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Refund	Policy	
	
Refunds	may	be	granted	at	the	Club’s	discretion	prior	to	the	season	commencing.		
	
Once	a	player	has	played	a	match	(trial	or	official)	no	refund	will	usually	be	given	and	no	
refunds	will	be	considered	after	the	balance	of	registration	fees	have	been	paid	to	Central	
Coast	Football.	(The	date	will	vary	each	year	but	usually	towards	the	end	of	May).	
	
Refund	request	must	be	made	in	writing	(via	email)	to	the	secretary	outlining	the	
circumstances	of	why	a	refund	has	been	requested		
	
secretary@barnstoneworthcc.com	
	
Barnstoneworth	United	FC	reserves	the	right	to	offer	or	decline	a	refund.		


